To the Parent(s)/Guardians of Date

It is time to evaluate the progress your child has made this year and to begin the planning process for next year.
Your input is very important in developing a plan that is right for your child. Using your responses and information
from the child, and his/her teachers a rough draft of the IEP will be created for use as a basis for discussion at the IEP

meeting. You will receive a copy of the draft to review prior to the meeting.

Please complete this information sheet and return it to by
If you need additional space, feel free to attach another sheet of paper. Thank you!

What do you see as your child’s successes during this past school year?

Strengths Challenges

ELA

Math

Study Habits

Social/
Emotional

Other

What goals do you have for your child for the upcoming year?




